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The Planning Board held their regular meeting on June 19, 2024, at 6:00 pm. Present 
were Kevin Conklin and Judy Wilson. There not being a quorum present, a work session 
was called to order at 6:00 pm.  

 

Master Plan 

 

Chapter 6 of the Master Plan was discussed. Suggestions were made to adjust the 
appendix. Judy Wilson proposed changing the dollar amounts to percentages under the 
‘valuation’ column in the Summary of Inventory. Kevin Conklin suggested adding wording 
about quality of life to the Chapter 6 goal.  

 

The Board is going to investigate the need for a section about shoreline protection, 
because shorelines are already under protection from the State.   

 

The work session was adjourned at 6:53 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Bethany Hicks 
Bethany Hicks 

 

 


